
P & C Newsflash
YOUR NEW

EXECUTIVE TEAM!
2024

PRESIDENT: Matt Richards

president.nobbysspc@gmail.com

VICE-PRESIDENT: Simon Orphant

SECRETARY: Pip Smith

nobbysspc@gmail.com

TREASURER: Katie Browne

treasurer.nobbysspc@gmail.com

SUB-COMMITTEES

FUNDRAISING: Jennah Knecht

fundraising.nobbysspc@gmail.com

TUCKSHOP: 

Peter Thomson & Leah Robertson

UNIFORMS: Katie Browne

BREAKFAST CLUB: Jennah Knecht

GRANTS: Wendy Noller

SOCIAL MEDIA: Pip Smith

HIGH TEA - 11 MAY
SPONSORS & RAFFLE PRIZES

Do you know anyone who might like to

sponsor or donate to our High Tea in

May 2024? Let Jennah know their

details and she can send a

sponsorship letter to them. 

fundraising.nobbysspc@gmail.com

Do you have a donation for our raffle?

Please drop them at the school office

with a note to say who has donated

them. 

Our next High Tea Meeting is 

WED 13 MAR at 7 pm in the Tanny.

TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW! 

WEEK 7 TERM ONE 2024

A HUGE THANK YOU TO
OUR OUTGOING

COMMITTEE MEMBERS!!

DEMOCRACY SAUSAGE
SATURDAY 16 MARCH

We are holding an Election Day BBQ & Homebake stall on Saturday 16 March at the school. 

Please let Jennah know if you can volunteer your time or donate goods/baking by sending

a message on the Nobby SS Parents chat or email Jennah on  

fundraising.nobbysspc@gmail.com. 


